
Saint Matthias Parish 
 

128 Bryn Mawr Avenue 
Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania  19004 

                                            
 

W e b s i t e :   w w w . s a i n t m a t t h i a s . o r g         

E m a i l :   m a t t h i a s @ s a i n t m a t t h i a s . o r g  
   
 
 

   Founded 1906 

 

R e c t o r y :   6 1 0 - 6 6 4 - 0 2 0 7            F a x :   6 1 0 - 6 6 4 - 3 5 5 9  
Parish Religious Education Office and Youth Office:  610-664-1942     

     

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.     Sunday:  8:30 a.m.   10:30 a.m.   7:00 p.m. 

Monday – Friday:  7:30 a.m.       Saturday:  8:00 a.m.  
 

  Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessions):  Saturdays at 4:15 PM, also by appointment 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Reverend Monsignor Gerard C. Mesure, Pastor   Parish Business Manager:  John Yura 

Reverend John A. McGinnis, Retired Priest    Director of Parish Outreach:  Peggy Haley 

Deacon Thomas P. Quinn      Director of Liturgical Music:  Berthilla Wiscount 

Brandon M. Artman, Seminarian      Coordinator of Religious Education:  Peggy Haley 

           Director of Youth/Young Adult Ministry:  Katie Bryson 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: Welcome to Saint Matthias Parish!  Please see 

Monsignor and register at the Rectory after any weekend Mass.  Additional 

information about registering at Saint Matthias Parish may be found on our 

website. 

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS:  The office staff is available for business matters 

Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  APPOINTMENTS:  You 

are asked to arrange an appointment in advance by telephone with the 

Priest you wish to see. 

 

SICK CALLS: Emergencies – Please call the Rectory.  Hospital Visitation – 

The Parish Priests will be happy to visit any Parishioner who is hospitalized.  

Please contact the Rectory, since hospitals do not contact the Rectory. 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: The Sacrament of Baptism is administered most 

Sundays at 11:30 a.m.  Arrangements are made in advance at the Rectory.  

Sponsors must provide proof of eligibility by a letter from their respective 

Pastors.  First time parents attend a Pre-Jordan Meeting prior to Baptism, 

which is arranged at a mutually convenient time. 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE: Arrangements must be made with the Pastor    

at least six months before the date of the Wedding.  Pre-Cana instructions are 

required. Weddings may be scheduled on Saturdays between 10:00 a.m. and 

2:00 p.m., or on Friday evenings. 

 

 
Sunday, May 17 : 
¶ Youth Group Meeting  

5:00 ï 7:00 PM in the Parish Center  

 
Tuesd ay, May 1 9: 

¶ Primary Election Day  

Voting will take place in the Parish Center  

 

Wedne sday, May 20 : 

¶ Highlanders  Meeting  

1:30 p.m. in the Parish Center  
 

¶ Young Professionals Meeting  

7:30 PM 

. 

M A Y  17 ,  2015  –  S E V E N T H  S U N D A Y  O F  E A S T E R

mailto:matthias@saintmatthias.org
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May 17, 2015 
Seventh  Sunday of Easter  

 

 
 

Saturday, May 16, 2015 ð Vigil, Seventh Sunday of Easter 
5:00 Bob Quigley 
 

Sunday, May 17, 2015 ð Seventh Sunday of Easter 
8:30 Catherine Ward and Patrick McGee 
10:30 Eugene Carmody 
7:00 For Our Parishioners 
 

Monday, May 18, 2015 ð Easter Weekday/Pope St. John I 
7:30 Jean Buck 
 

Tuesday, May 19, 2015 – Easter Weekday  
7:30 Harvey Lawrence Rushfeldt 
 

Wednesday, May 20, 2015 ð Easter Weekday/ St. Bernardine of Siena 
7:30 William DelGross 
 

Thursday, May 21, 2015 – Easter Weekday / St. Christopher 

7:30 Camille Finch                           Magallanes & companions 
                       

Friday, May 22, 2015 ð Easter Weekday / St. Rita of Cascia 
7:30 Hans Steinbeis  
 

Saturday, May 23, 2015 ð Easter Weekday 
8:00 Theresa Sandrie 
5:00 Deceased Members of the Augustine & 
 Mammola Families 
 

Sunday, May 24, 2015 ð Solemnity of Pentecost 
8:30 Marie Przybyszewski 
10:30 For Our Parishioners 
7:00  
 

*Extraordinary support through the Saint Matthias Day Program  
 

 
Priest Celebrant Schedule:  May 23 & 24 

5:00 p.m. Monsignor Mesure 

8:30 a.m. Monsignor Mesure 

10:30 a.m. Father Maginnis 

7:00 p.m. Father Quan Tran 

 

H.O.P.E. – Helping Other People Enthusiastically   
H.O.P.E. volunteers assist fellow Parishioners by 
providing transportation to doctors’ offices, banks 
and supermarkets.  The Captain for May 17 - 25 is 
Marisa Fuscaro: 610-664-8564. 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  Carmel Bane, 

Joseph Butler, Tom Hennessey, Jr., Marie 
D. Fratini, Martha Eckert, Richard Knorr, 
Stephen Williams, Ryan Williams, Wyn 
Marino, Thomas Liciardella, Jeanne Glick, 

Nita Dransfield, Anthony Massini, Louise Rascioli, Paul 
Snyder, Joe Casino, Irma Bates, Mary Takacs, John 
Lynch, Dorothy Rubincam, Eugene Scotti, Catherine 
O’Connor, Tom Klemick, Alec Boult, Frank Diebold, 
Louise Grato, Bernie, Katherine, Jordan Damas, John 
DiVivo, Baby Michael Anthony Siniscalchi, Mary 

Rowland, Joan Grzeskowiak, Gerry Gregory, Roger & 
Lelene Lifleur, Josette Brun,  Eleanor Kuhl, Joe 
Campopiano, Fran Cravereo, Jim Cassalia, Hannah 
D’Agosta, Jacqueline Gregory, Christine Ambrose, 
Lorraine Beaulieu, Dr. Joan Hurlock, Theresa 
Jandrositz, Raymond Sullivan, Rev. Thomas Wheeler, 
SJ, Thomas Melone, Maryhelen Hogan, Thomas 
O’Connor, Jr., Dante Scott, Gerard Hilard, and Gabriel 
Minders.  We also pray for those served by our Parish in 
Inglis House and Bala Nursing Home. If you wish to have 

someoneõs name added to our prayer list, please call the Rectory.  Kindly 
notify the Rectory when a name should be removed from the Sick List. 

 
MEMBERS OF THE PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL:   
Heidi Anderson, Pat Black, Ethan Boldt, Tom Bruner, 
Katherine Bryson (ex-officio), Maggie Duffy, Peggy Haley 
(ex-officio), Ross Holgado, Ray Nepomuceno, Mark 
Rooney, Peggy Saeger (Secretary), John Yura (ex-officio),   
H. Nelson Keyser III (Finance Council representative), Mike 
Utkus, Berthilla Wiscount (ex-officio). 

 

Sacrificial Giving ~ Stewardship  
 

May 9/10:  $ 6,616 

Home Missions Collection:   $ 858  (updated total) 

Mother’s Day Carnation Sale:  $ 297.10 
 

Thank you for your continued sacrificial generosity! 

 
Please make a note of  

Father Gormley’s new address: 

Father Charles Gormley 

Villa Saint Joseph 

1436 Lansdowne Ave. 

Darby, PA 19023 
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May 19  Primary Election Day 

May 20 Highlanders ð Parish Center; 1:30 PM 

May 31  Sisters of Mercy Appreciation Day 

                        
SECOND COLLECTION ENVELOPES  
Next Weekend:  Catholic Education - This collection 
is used to support the various educational projects of 
the Parish, in particular, it underwrites the costs of our 
PREP program and the subsidies we as a Parish provide 
for our children attending Catholic grade schools.  All 
second collection envelopes should be placed in the main collection 
at the time of the offertory of the Mass.  Thank you. 

 
Highlanders Meeting 

There will be a meeting of The Highlanders    
(men and women 55 and over) on Wednesday,     
May 20th at 1:30 PM in the Parish Center.  This 
will be the last meeting until September, so please 
join us and help us plan future events!  New 
members, and especially new ideas, are always 
most welcome.  Refreshments will be served. 

 
 

After over 100 yearsô service to Saint 

Matthias Parish, the Sisters of Mercy will 

be leaving Saint Matthias  convent in 

June.   
 

Please join us on Sunday, May 31  as we 

celebrate the Sistersô legacy!  A reception 

will be held in the Gym after the        

10:30 AM Mass.  All are invited!  
 

It was in 1911 that two sisters began coming 

every week from the Mother House in Merion to 

teach our Sunday School.  When the parish school 

opened in 1917 Sister Mary Lioba and Sister Mary 

Madeline were the first sisters assigned to the 

school.  They each taught three grades and Sister 

Mary Lioba also served as principal!  Between 1917 

and 1941 the sisters assigned to Saint Matthias 

School walked back and forth from the Mother 

House in Merion each school day.  The convent was 

constructed in 1941 so that the Sisters could live on 

the parish property.  Saint Matthias School 

continued for eighty-two years.  During that time 

130 Sisters of Mercy served as teachers and/or 

principals at the school.  Many other sisters have 

lived in our convent and have continued to be a 

wonderful and enriching presence in our parish. 

 
Saint Matthias Parish does not allow 
the posting or distribution of any 
flyers or political information 
whatsoever on our property.  This 
includes the cars in our parking lot.  
Thank you for your cooperation.   

Ȱ#ÁÍÐ  -ÁÔÔÈÉÁÓȱ 

My Sheep Hear My Voice, 

and I Know Them, and They Follow Me 

Ȱ7ÁÌË (ÉÓ 7ÁÙȱ 

June 22nd to July 2nd ; 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Grade K through 4 

 

YƛŘǎΥ 5ƻƴΩǘ aƛǎǎ hǳǘΗ 

 

Where do pencils go on holiday? 
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Saint Matthias Youth Group   (grades 7 - 12) meets 

Sundays from   5 to 7 PM  in the Parish 

Center.   We learn more about our 

Catholic Faith, share meals together, 

participate in community service, and 

enjoy other fun activities.   If you are interested in 

joining or helping out, please contact Katie Brys on: 610-

664 -0207 or  katieb@saintmatthias.org . 

 
We invite our young 

adults in their 20s & 

30s to gather together 

to deepen their 

Catholic Faith, develop friendships with other 

believers,  strengthen a sense of community, and find help 

to live our Catholic faith through service and discipleship.  

The Saint Matthias Young Professionals Group meets on 

the third Wednesday of each month at 7:30 PM.  For more 

information please contact Katie Bryson at 610-664-0207 

or katieb@saintmatthias.org.   

 
CASSEROLES FOR SAINT JOHN­S HOSPICE 

We are grateful to those who make a casserole, freeze it 
in a foil pan (pans & recipes available in the church 
vestibules), then place it in the gym lobby in the 
morning of the third Monday of each month.  The next 
pickup will be this Monday, May 18.  Saint John's 
Hospice seeks to be a community grounded in faith and 
service where homeless persons find dignity, respect, 
nourishment, and opportunities for new beginning.  The 
hospice is in dire need of additional casseroles each 
month as the number of homeless men served has 
increased over the past few years.  Will you lend a hand 
and help feed the hungry?  Many thanks to those who 
exercise this Corporal Work of Mercy to ensure the 
homeless of Philadelphia have a hot meal at Saint 
John­s. 

 

 

May, 2015 

Universal: That, rejecting the culture of 

indifference, we may care for our neighbors 

who suffer, especially the sick and the poor. 

Evangelization: That Mary's intercession may 

help Christians in secularized cultures be ready 

to proclaim Jesus. 

 
Congratulations to the 4 young men from the 

Archdiocese of Philadelphia who were ordained 

Transitional Deacons at Saint Charles Seminary last 

Saturday by Archbishop Chaput.  Please God, these 

men will be ordained priests next year.  

Congratulations and best wishes to: 

Rev. Mr. Matthew Biedrzycki 

Rev. Mr. Mark Cavara  

Rev. Mr. Thomas OôDonald 

Rev. Mr. Matthew Windle 

 
Photos from last week’s May Crowning  

at the conclusion of the 10:30 AM Mass… 
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A note from our Seminarian, Brandon Artman 

 
Dear Friends, 
 Another year is coming to an end at the 
Seminary.  I am now finished my first year of Theology 
studies, having already finished two years of              
Pre-Theology studies.  Already I am half-way finished 
my formation! 
 This year’s studies included classes on the 
Gospel of Mark, Liturgy, the Trinity, the Pentateuch, 
the Theology of the Sacraments, and Homiletics.  
Growing in human, spiritual, and pastoral formation are 
also important aspects of Seminary formation. 
 Beginning next Wednesday, I will be spending 
two months at Creighton University in Omaha, 
Nebraska, at the Institute of Priestly Formation studying 
spirituality, participating in retreats, and praying.   
 I look forward to spending time at Saint 
Matthias when I come back to Pennsylvania in early 
August, and then return to the Seminary a few weeks 
later.  I want to thank you for your continued prayers 
and support.  They mean so much to my fellow 
seminarians and me.  Know you are also in my prayers. 
 I invite you to keep in touch over the summer.  
My email address is bartman@scs.edu, or you can write 
to me via Saint Matthias rectory, and they will forward 
any letters to me.  May God continue to bless you and 
your families! 
   Sincerely in Christ, 
   Brandon M. Artman 

 
Success!  St. Vincent DePaul Society Bake Sale 

Due to your generosity the bake sale 

raised $537.40 to be used by the St. 

Vincent de Paul Society conference here at 

Saint Matthias.  Our members are able to 

offer assistance to those in need right here in our 

community. 

A ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ άǎƘƻǳǘ ƻǳǘέ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ tw9t ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ 

will be confirmed next spring.  They did an awesome job 

under the direction of Miss Eileen Keenan and Mrs. 

Stacy Barnett, preparing for our sale.  The students 

were busy baking the last few weeks and helped out at 

the sale this past Sunday.  We are very proud to witness 

their community service in action.  Thank you to all who 

baked and supported the sale!    

 

AMAZING PREP YEAR 

 
Thank you, parents, for your support of the many 

events that took place this school year.  The Family Fall 
Classic, Giving Tree, Fun Fest and Tableau, Family 
Basketball Night, Mother’s Day Bake Sale, and so much 
more.  Your eagerness to help made these events fun 
for all while providing a valuable lesson for the children.  
The lesson of parish community and the realization that 
our parish is a community that we are all a part of, and 
proud of, we all contribute to the community.  My 
deepest, personal thank you to parents for supporting 
your child’s religious education, so important especially 
in today’s world. 
 
We welcomed Msgr. Mesure, our new pastor this past 
July.  I am personally thankful for all of the help he has 

offered to us all.  Have you noticed he is the last one to 

leave a special event, helping with set-up, clean up and 
joining the fun?! 
 
We enjoyed seeing our Seminarian Brandon Artman, 
who took time to visit with the children in our program 
and joining in the parish festivities whenever seminary 
obligations permitted him to do so.  We wish him good 
luck during his summer in Nebraska. 
 
God bless our catechists: Miss Louise Vesci, Miss 
Melanie Solano, Mrs. Carla Falco, Mrs. Andrea 
Constantino, Ms. Katie Bryson, Ms. Eileen Keenan, 

Mrs. Stacy Barnett, and Mrs. Therese Bruner, our leader 
for the Chosen Program.  Additionally, hats off to Ms. 
Mary Wheliahn for her faithful support on Sunday 
mornings in the PREP Office and the many events she 
assists with.  Most of our volunteers catechists are 

parents, have a full time jobs and very busy schedules; 
however, they give freely of their time and talent and 
enjoy every minute.  They are true examples of what 
Jesus called us to be. 
 
Last but not least thank you to our awesome, high 
school students who are with us on Sunday mornings to 
offer a helping hand:  Lucinda Eisenstein, Nicholas 

Fiorellini, Emily DeSouza, Maiah Constantino,  
Christina Holgado, and Sophia Palasol.  What a great 
example for our younger students! 
 
Have a wonderful, safe summer! 
 
Peggy Haley, CRE 
 
P.S. – looking forward to Camp Matthias, June 22nd to 

July 3rd! 
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Maintenance Position Available.  St. Margaret Parish 

in Narberth has an opening for a Part Time maintenance 

person, working 19.5 hours per week.  Duties include 

cleaning the Church, maintaining the property and minor 

repairs in the Church and Rectory.  Please contact the 

rectory at 610-664-3770. 

 
The Academy of Notre Dame de Namur in 
Villanova will offer a high school practice exam for 
interested seventh graders on Saturday, May 30 at        
8:30 AM.  Tours of the school will follow.  Please 
contact the Admissions Office at 610-971-0498. 

 

 

www.SemCasual.org 
 

Seminarian Casual Blog at Saint Charles Seminary 
 

The late John Cardinal Foley (1935-2011), a priest 
of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, was a towering 
(literally, he was over six feet tall) presence in Catholic 
media, in his role as president of the Pontifical Council for 
Social Communications.  He was famous for being an 
effective communicator who eloquently brought the 
Catholic Church to millions around the globe through 
radio and television.  This “son of St. Charles,” ordained in 
1962, was affectionately known around the world as “The 
Voice of Christmas.” 

The New Evangelization, to which Cardinal Foley 
dedicated his life, must consist of a strong Catholic 
presence in all forms of media, effectively sanctifying 
modern means of communication for Our Lord Jesus 
Christ. 

So that brings us to Seminarian Casual.  This blog is 
a joyful response to Archbishop Charles Chaput’s 
exhortation to us seminarians to continue the courageous 
work of Cardinal Foley: spreading the Gospel to all who 
are searching for authentic love, happiness, and Truth. 

Seminarians from different parts of the country 
preparing for the priesthood at Saint Charles Seminary in 
the Archdiocese of Philadelphia write the Seminarian Casual 
blog.  We hope this blog will be a unique contribution to 
the vibrant and growing Catholic presence on the internet 
and an engaging means of proclaiming Jesus Christ to 
anyone listening for, what Cardinal Foley called, “God’s 
little whisper” in their lives. 

We hope Seminarian Casual will bring you closer to 
Christ and His Church and become a part of your daily 
online reading in the Catholic blogosphere!  Keep 
checking back for updates and the newest posts from your 
future priests! 

 
 

September 22-27, 2015 
 

REGISTRATION:  Register early for the World 

Meeting of Families!  Visit the website to learn more 

and register: WorldMeeting2015.org, or call 215-587-

3661. 

 

TRANSPORTATION:  Are YOU going to the World 

Meeting of Families?  Help us plan for this exciting 

event by taking our quick online survey about how you 

are getting to the World Meeting of Families!  Please 

visit the WMOF website, WorldMeeting2015.org, to take 

the survey.  Completing the Transportation Survey will 

help WMOF planners as they finalize transportation 

plans. 

 

HOSTING FAMILIES:  Two million visitors from all 

over the world are expected to visit Philadelphia for 

the World Meeting of Families.  Local residents in the 

Philadelphia region and Tri-State area are being asked to 

sign up as host families for the event and welcome 

visitors into their homes during the celebrations.         

More information can be found online at: 

http://www.worldmeeting2015.org/get-involved/host-a-

family. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  The World Meeting of 

Families needs thousands of volunteers to help make 

this international event a wonderful experience for all. 

Volunteers are needed to serve as Guest Services 

Associates, Volunteer Captains, Digital Diplomats, 

Special Services Coordinators, and Language Service 

Associates. To learn more about the different ways you 

can help, visit http://www.worldmeeting2015.org/get-

involved/volunteer/. 
 
 

 
balasaintmatthias 
 

    @matthia58091771 
 

    

   www.saintmatthias.org 


